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First name: Kevin

Last name: Walters
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Comments: As a club groomer for the San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club familiar with the area, I have some

concerns with the proposed new snowmoible trail as shown. Having groomed and snowmobiled this area for

many years, I know that this location has been a conflict spot for skiers and snowmobilers for many years. I think

much of this could be remedied by completing the snowmobile parking lot  that was originally shown in the EIS

for the area, but never completed.  That being said, I have included several PDF's of the maps with my

comments related to the current Ice Creek proposal. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any

additional questions.

 

Kevin Walters

San Juan Snowmobile Club, Groomer

 

 


